RON RODGERS RESPONSE TO BOARD OF ELECTIONS LETTER

Macon, GA — | received a letter on March 20th, 2024 from the Macon-Bibb County Board of
Elections regarding my qualification as a candidate for Sheriff. | will be present at the meeting
on March 27th to participate in the decision process. | fully support the opportunity to do so and
respect the process set forth by the board.

Ron Rodgers

Candidate for Macon-Bibb County Sheriff



